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To,

The Principals of Affiliated Colleges/
Directors/Heads of Recognized Institutes/
Heads/Directors of University Departments
of University of Mumbai

Subject: Communication of List of Teachers of your College / Institute /
Department who can act as an ‘Examiner’ for 13" Inter-Collegiate / Institute /
Department Avishkar Research Convention: 2018-19

Dear Sir/Madam,

The schedule of Selection and Final Round of 13% Inter-Collegiate / Institute /
Department Avishkar Research Convention has been communicated to you through email
and website of University of Mumbai. For the academic year 2018-19, I expect maximum
participation for the said convention from your College / Institute / Department.

The Department of Students’ Development is preparing the Database of Teachers of
the affiliated colleges, recognized institutes and departments who can act as an ‘Examiner’
for 13™ Inter-Collegiate/Institute/Department Avishkar Research Convention.

The teacher having Ph.D. degree and wide experience of research
(Pursuing/Completed Research Projects, Publishing Research Papers in Reputed Peer Viewed
Research Journals, Publishing Patents, Ph.D. Research Guide, etc.) can act as an ‘Examiner’
for the said convention.

Please submit the details of such eligible Teacher/s to us as per format given in
attached excel sheet on our email dsdavishkar1819@gmail.com on or before September
25, 2018 in excel format only.

Kindly note that the information should be sent to the above email only. Also send the
information only in excel format, in any case the hard copy or scanned copy will not be
accepted.

You are requested to see an attachment for excel sheet.

I hope your initiation, involvement, participation and guidance will make the
forthcoming 13" Inter-Collegiate/Institute/Department Avishkar Research Convention a
grand success.

Thanking you.

Yours Sincerely,

Dr. Sunil'S. Patil
Director,
Department of Students” Development,
University of Mumbai



